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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Thankyou for attending our Meet the Teacher sessions this week, there is a booklet coming home for 

those who couldn’t make it. If anyone has any questions please catch your child’s teacher on the 

playground at home time not in the mornings, we need our Teachers in their classrooms in the 

mornings getting the children settled and started with the morning work - if teachers come to the 

doors then there is no-one in the classrooms with the children who have already arrived. If you have a 

message that needs to be passed over as a priority please tell the school office. 

You know our priority as an Infant school is about teaching each child to read, write and early math's. 

We do ask you at home to practice these skills. Research shows children who practice their reading at 

home, do better throughout their school life - which makes it a much easier job for you as Parents! 

Practice those reading books at this early stage so then children don’t fall behind in their learning, 

they will be much happier as they move through school, resulting in you not being mithered as they 

get older! The books coming home have been read 3 times in class and it will be a lovely celebration of 

how clever your children are and give them opportunity to show off their new skills. The gift of being 

able to read is an essential life skill - 5-10 minutes is all it takes, enjoy that special time 1-1 with your 

children and be proud! 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

This week’s Attendance and Lates …………… 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 9th September 2024  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 



 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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